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OGALLA Annual Dinner - Saturday, October 27
 
2012-2013 Membership Drive

Hope will never be silent.
  

-Harvey Milk

21st Annual OGALLA Dinner
 

Just a reminder that the Annual Dinner is this
Saturday - we hope to see you there!
 
Tickets are nearly sold out, so please buy yours
today. 
 
The dinner is October 27 at the Hotel Vintage
Plaza. The evening starts at 5:30 with a cocktail
hour and silent auction. All proceeds from the
silent auction go to the Bill & Ann Shepherd
Scholarship Fund, which provides scholarships to
law students committed to working toward LGBT
equality.
 

Our keynote speaker is Governor Barbara Roberts. Governor Roberts has
been a longtime advocate on behalf of our community, and appointed the
Honorable Janice Wilson as Oregon's first openly LGBT judge. 
 
Prior to the dinner will be a VIP reception for Governor Roberts. Tickets for
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the VIP reception are limited and nearly sold out.
 
You can buy tickets here: OGALLA website or here: OGALLA Dinner
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at sales@ogalla.org. 
 
 

2012-2013 Membership Drive
Renew your membership this week or at the Annual Dinner and receive
a discounted membership, plus 2 months free.

Remember that we are a non-profit organization and we rely
exclusively on your help to function. OGALLA works hard to promote
equality and inclusion in the legal community, in schools, and for LGBT
persons at all levels of society. We are working hand-in-hand with
schools to implement the Oregon Safe Schools Act to reduce bullying
and harassment based on perceived LGBT status. We work to make our
courts more reflective of the diversity of our state. And we are starting
new initiatives, including working with the Oregon Department of
Justice to make the foster child system safer for LGBT children.

Further, we are committing ourselves to increasing our efforts to
provide social and networking opportunities for OGALLA members in
the coming year.

Please take a moment to renew your membership now and support the
work we do.

Follow this link to renew your membership and take advantage of the
discounted rate (the Membership Drive discounted rate will
automatically show on this form this week only): OGALLA 2012-2013
Membership Drive

Save the Dates:
Upcoming Events and Programs of Interest:

OWLS 2012 Fall CLE: The Curious Relationship Between Marriage and Freedom
 - Friday, October 26, 2012, more information here: info and registration
 

Website Overhaul
Please bear with us as we update our website. We hope to have the new site up and running very soon. In
the meantime, you should still be able to renew your membership by following the link from the website.
 

 
Sincerely,
 
Kevin Clonts, Chair
OGALLA: The LGBT Bar Association of Oregon 

Forward this email

OGALLA Annual Dinner Reminder and Membership Drive http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?llr=5qv9n7ja...

2 of 3 2/4/13 8:23 PM



This email was sent to info@ogalla.org by info@ogalla.org |  
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

OGALLA | PO Box 876 | Portland | OR | 97207

OGALLA Annual Dinner Reminder and Membership Drive http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?llr=5qv9n7ja...

3 of 3 2/4/13 8:23 PM


